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“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the Lord 
may have free course, and 
be glorified, even as it is 

with you.” 
(2 Thessalonians 3:1)

Prayer letter July-August 2025 

"...be thankful unto him, and bless his name. For the Lord is good…" 
Psalm 100:4b-5a 

Dear Supporters, 

We always have a reason to be thankful to God because He is always good to us. He says 
that anything that comes into our lives is for our good. We only need to think about it, and 
our hearts will soon be grateful to our great and good God. 

The Building Project: This month of September, after the vacation time is over, we will see 
if we can finance a loan. We need to meet with the bank to see if we can really afford the 
monthly payment.  

The total received up to date by the churches and individuals is $15,300.00. The amount to 
pay cash to the owner of the building is $121,000.00. Besides that, all the document taxes, 
Notary (notaries are very expensive here in Spain), etc., will be about $12,000.00. That 
makes a total purchase amount $133,000.00. After subtracting the money we have received 
through your kindness, we have a total $117,700.00 that we need to borrow from the bank. 
Lord willing, we will soon find out how much the monthly payments will be.  

No matter what happens in the end, we give many thanks to the Lord and to the churches and 
individuals who have given so generously. Thanks so very, very much for your great help on 
this matter. Please, pray that we can find the best bank to finance it. 

In the Church: The Lord continues to bless us with new brothers and families. Brother 
Carlos, from Brazil has been attending our services for many consecutive weeks and is very 
comfortable with the messages and fellowship. His family will arrive, Lord willing, in a few 
months. Brother Jorge Zaracho, from Paraguay, I think I can say is the one who shows the 
most interest. He has a great desire to learn, although he knows the Scriptures quite well. He 
has grown up in a different ecclesiastical context, but he is adapting very well to our teaching 
and practices, and he understands and accepts them very easily. His family, wife, and three 
young girls will come, Lord willing, in December. Gilbert and Janeth Parra, a married 
couple, have been attending for three consecutive Sundays, and they are very participatory. 
You can tell they genuinely want our fellowship. They have two sons, one of whom is 
married. They want to come to Spain soon as well. Bro. Mario, from Mozambique is very 
faithful in his attendance, also. Please, pray for them. 

Pray for your missionary: Some two or three months ago, I went to the cardiologist to 
check my heart. I was feeling some weakness and from time to time a little pain in my chest. 
This happened especially when walking or exerting myself, but at other times it came when I 
was just lying on my bed. After several tests, the doctor requested an echocardiogram. Right 
there, he said: Stop making any efforts. 

Finally, they checked my arteries through a CT Scan. The doctor and surgeons decided it was 
necessary to replace my left aortic valve in the heart. On September 5, they are going to do, 
as they call it, a TAVI. Please, pray for that. 

Gratefulness: We want to again express our gratitude to each one of you for your constant 
prayers and faithful support, which gives us the possibility to extend the Gospel in Spain. 
Thank you to all the churches and individuals that have made an extra effort to send their 
donations for the Building Project. So, we say again, "for the Lord is good!" 

May the Lord bless you all for your goodness to us as missionaries. 

In Christ's holy name, and at His service, 

Bro. Alejandro D. Sanchez


